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On March 18, local CARP leaders from the SR1 subregion organized a ski trip at Victor Constant 

WestPoint Ski Area. It was a fun time together with families, guests, and young adults alike. Many had to 

go on the bunny slope because it was their first time skiing. Soon enough they were all riding on the 

bigger slopes by the end of the day. Although it was later in the year so much of the snow had melted, it 

was still an enjoyable experience for all who went and all those in SR1 are invited to go next year. Heads 

up - it will be booked earlier in the year next time;) 

 

  


